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To Whom it may concern.

Please find attached our comments on the Lower Yakima Valley Nitrate Study.

We are a Consultancy providing Nutrient Management and Agronomy services to Washington State
Agriculture. We have significant day to day contact with WSDA, NRCS and Conservation Districts due to
our employment on over 100 dairies in the state.

| hope you find our comments useful and we would be happy to enlarge on them if necessary.
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Certified Crop Advisor
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